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I wish to correct the reference of ‘internal audit committee’ to ‘independent audit committee’. While 
the MDBA Audit Committee does provide advice on internal audit activities it is an ‘independent 
audit committee’. 

The remainder of my answers to the questions, given at the hearing, are correct. 

I apologise for any confusion caused.  

Yours sincerely 

Andrew McConville 

22 June 2023 


